
 

 

You’re Invited 
 

VSP® Eye on Wellness Continuing Education Seminars 

Earn Four Hours of COPE-approved CE Credit 
at this FREE Seminar 
 
 
 
 

Through the VSP Eye on Wellness Program, we’re sponsoring 
and hosting a continuing education (CE) seminar in Forest 
Grove, OR: 

 
Eye on AMD Seminar 
Saturday, May 3, 2015 
9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.  
Pacific University College of Optometry 
2043 College Way 
Forest Grove, OR 97116 

 
What to Expect 
At this free seminar, you receive: 

 Up to four hours of CE credit. 

 Lunch and an afternoon snack. 

 Insight into the VSP Global® Premier Program. 

 Networking opportunities with your peers and VSP 
representatives. 

 Product information from our partners, like ZeaVision. 
 

Register 
Register for this free seminar at vspeyeonwellness@vsp.com.  
 
Questions? 

Send us an e-mail at eyeonwellness@vsp.com. 

Register Now 
 

vspeyeonwellness.com 
 
 
 
 
Get on the Path to Premier 
At the seminars, learn about the VSP 

Global Premier Program, an 

innovative way to provide a high-

value experience for VSP members 

and providers who choose to 

participate. It’s designed to bring you 

MORE – more patients, more value, 

and more support. 
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